
Project Update: August 2012 
 
From April: Medicinal Wildlife Quarter Hour continues at Abakwa Radio, Bamenda. 
One RSG-subsidized hunting permit granted. 
 
Our update story is published in <Nonwoodnews24OK_Nonwoodnews24> 
 
June: The Training Seminar for tradi-practitioners on the sustainable use of medicinal 
wildlife held in Bamenda on 30th June 2012 with theme: Preserving Medicinal Wildlife for a 
Healthier World. It was officiated at by the Regional Delegate of Public Health (represented) 
with resource persons from the Regional Delegations of Forestry/Wildlife, Livestock/Animal 
Breeding and Institute of Agronomic Research. It had 24 participants and was press-covered 
by: LTM-TV CNTV, Abakwa radio, Foundation Radio and Cameroon Tribune and The Herald 
Tribune. 
 
July/August: In recognition of the awareness campaigns, the Regional Union of Tradi-
Practitioners co-opted me as its Publicity Secretary. 
 
Finalisation of MEDICINAL WILDLIFE PALAVER:  final editing, French sub-titling, official 
vetting and start of post production. The public launching is scheduled for 31st August 2012, 
the 10th African Traditional Medicine Day, in Bamenda. 
 
 
 
 


